
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of interested Year 6 students, 
 
We are pleased to let you know about an after school ‘homework club’ which will commence in 
Week 3 of Term 1. Judith Curtis and Samantha Pallas have kindly volunteered their time to help 
support a number of students after school with their homework and revision of their classwork.  
 
Please retain this information and return the consent form to Judith Curtis by Friday, 14 February, 
2020. Please note, in order for your child to attend, they must be picked up from classrooms 
22 and 23 promptly at 4:30pm. If you require your child to walk home, written permission will 
need to be provided. 
 
PURPOSE: To support students in the completion of homework and revision of 

classwork. 
DATE: Monday afternoons, commencing in Week 3 (17 February, 2020). 

VENUE: Room 22 & Room 23 (Senior block) 

 
REQUIREMENTS: 

 
Students will need to bring stationery and their homework. 
Also, please provide an after school snack for your child. 

  

  

  

  
 

HOMEWORK CLUB PAYMENT METHOD: SELECTED YEAR 6 STUDENTS 
 
Child’s name:____________________________   Teacher:_____________________ 
 
There is no cost. 
 
Please:- 
 
c Debit my child’s school based account. (PLEASE ENSURE SUFFICIENT FUNDS). 
 
c I have paid by Direct Bank Deposit (BSB:036 044   Acct. No:123672    
 Ref:Student’s name)  Bank reference no: _________________ Date: _______ 
 
c I enclose $_____________ (Please bring cash directly to the office. No change will be 
given. A credit will appear on your statement). 
 
c Credit card: Type_________ Card No. _________________________________   
 
       Expiry date___________   Amount_________________    
 
Signature:________________________________________  Date: ___________ 
(Credit Card payments only accepted where cost exceeds $15) 
 

 
 

HOMEWORK CLUB CONSENT FORM: SELECTED YEAR 6 STUDENTS 
 
I have read and understood the information regarding the after school homework club run by 
Judith Curtis and Samantha Pallas. I give my consent for my son/daughter to attend and 
acknowledge that I will need to pick my child up from rooms 22 and 23 at 4:30pm. 
 
Child’s name:____________________________   Teacher:_____________________ 
 
Signature of parent/guardian ___________________________Date___________ 
 
RETURN TO JUDITH CURTIS BY FRIDAY, 14th FEBRUARY, 2020. 

NOTE: 
Staff accompanying students on incursions will take all reasonable care while the students are in their charge to protect them from injury 
and to control and supervise their behaviour and activities. Parents/guardians should be aware that staff members are not responsible 
for injuries or damage to property which may occur on an incursion where, in all circumstances, staff have not been negligent. Costs 
incurred as a result of accident or illness are the responsibility of the parent/ guardian. 
Parents are required to inform the organisers well before the scheduled incursion departure of any change to their child’s health and 
fitness so that appropriate supervision may be arranged. Where it is considered necessary, school staff will arrange medical 
assessment and treatment for students. 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me/ the teacher in charge of the excursion on 9381 1655 or via email. 
 
Mrs Judith Curtis and Ms Samantha Pallas    Ms Fiona Kelly 
Teacher        Principal 
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